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OLD CATTON PARISH COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING  

HELD AT 7.30 P.M.ON THURSDAY 22ND MARCH  2012 
AT THE VILLAGE HALL, CHURCH STREET 

 
 

PRESENT:   Mr D Thompson - Chairman  
Mr J Arnott    Mrs A Chandler  Mr C Green  
Mr B Honess   Mr B Leggett  Mr B Palmer    
Mr B Sabberton-Coe  Miss P Wilkin  Mrs J Williams  
 

Mrs J Leggett – Norfolk County Councillor and P C K Lambert 
 for public discussion  
 

   

APOLOGIES for absence were accepted from - 
Mrs A Riches  Mr G Tingle   Mr M Vincent  
Broadland District Councillors - Mr S Dunn and Mr K Leggett    

 

 
The Chairman welcomed everybody to the meeting 

 
 
 

70.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

 Mr D Thompson and Mr B Sabberton-Coe declared their interests as Trustees of the 
Catton Park Trust, Mr B Leggett as Secretary of the Village Hall Management 
Committee. 

 
 

71.  MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF 23.2.2012 
   

 It was AGREED that the minutes, which had been circulated with the agenda, be 
confirmed as a true record and signed by the Chairman. 

 
The meeting was adjourned for public discussion 

 
Mrs J Leggett updated the meeting on current work at 

Norfolk County Council 
 

P C K Lambert presented the crime statistics.   
He explained that manpower had been increased. There was some discussion  

about the high incidence of traffic accidents at Spixworth Road. 
 

The Chairman thanked them and they left the meeting. 
 
 

The meeting resumed. 
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72. FINANCE AND POLICY COMMITTEE  
 

72.1 Mrs A Chandler PROPOSED the confirmation, adoption and agreement of the 
recommendations of the minutes of the meeting of 8.3.2012.  AGREED. 

   
 
73.  PLANNING AND PROPERTY COMMITTEE  
      
 73.1. Mr B Sabberton-Coe PROPOSED  the confirmation, adoption and agreement of 

the recommendations of the minutes of the meeting of 12.3.2012.  AGREED. 
 

 73.2. Matters arising from minutes 
Minute 98.2. Development at Spixworth Road.  It was noted that no communication had 
been received from the Junior Football Club 
 

 
74. JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS COMMITTEE.  Mr B Honess reported that the committee 

would meet on 29.3.2012.  So far 25 stalls had been confirmed.  The scouts had taken 
full responsibility for running the barbecue. 

 

 
 
 
There being no further business the Chairman thanked everybody for attending and closed 
the meeting at 8.10 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman, 26th  April 2012 


